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• Wightman Road was closed on Tuesday 29 March for bridge replacement 
works by Network Rail 
 

• On the morning of 29 March a burst water main occurred on Seven Sisters 
Road at the junction with Blackstock Road resulting in Seven Sisters Road 
being partially closed. As Seven Sisters Road is the responsibility of 
Transport for London, officers worked closely with Thames Water to ensure 
repairs were completed that day 

 
• Transport for London monitored traffic flows on wider road network and 

altered traffic signal timings where possible 
 

• Road works on the surrounding road network were postponed 
 

• Traffic congestion had markedly decreased on the following day (30 March) 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


